
ROCHFORD DISTRICT 
COUNCIL 

St. George’s Day Sub-Committee 


agenda 
Date 

23 June 2005 

Time 

10.00 am

Place 

Committee Room 4 
Civic Suite 
Rayleigh 

Contact 

John Bostock 

Rochford District Council 
South Street 
Rochford 
Essex 
SS4 1BW 

Tel: (01702) 546366 
Fax: (01702) 545737 

Email: 
committee@rochford.gov.uk 

The Agendas and Minutes of meetings can be accessed 
INVESTOR IN PEOPLE via the Council's website at www.rochford.gov.uk 



Members of the St. George’s Day Sub-Committee 

Chairman: Cllr Mrs M J Webster 

Cllr C A Hungate Cllr D G Stansby 
Cllr R A Oatham Cllr J Thomass 

Terms of Reference 

To consider feedback on the 2005 celebrations a nd to consider and report on 
possible activities for celebrating St. George’s Day in 2006. 

Corporate Objectives 

To provide quality cost effective services 
To work towards a safer and more caring community 
To promote a green and sustainable environment 
To encourage a thriving local economy 
To improve the quality of life for people in our District 
To maintain and enhance our local heritage and culture 



1 

2 

A G E N D A


Page No 

Apologies for Absence 

Substitutes 

3 Non-Members attending 

4 To Receive Declarations of Interest 

5 Minutes of the Meeting held on 8 April 2005 5.1 

6 Feedback on 2005 Celebrations 

To review the success of the 2005 St George’s Day 
celebrations, specifically the:-

(1) Supply of Display Packs to non-profit making 
organisations. 

(2) Arts Workshop in selected Primary Schools. 
(3) Support of local newspapers/radio. 
(4) Salvation Army Concerts. 
(5) Opening of Canewdon Church and Ashingdon 

Church. 
(6) Themed charity quiz night at Hawkwell Village 

Hall. 
(7) Introduction of the theme at leisure premises. 
(8) Page in Rochford District Matters. 
(9) Flying of flags on Council properties. 
(10) Highlighting of the theme on the Council’s 

website. 
(11) Visit by Council Chairman to themed events. 



7 2006 Celebrations 

To commence discussion on the possibilities for St. 
George’s Day 2006/agree a date for the next meeting. 

Note: Rayleigh Brass has already agreed, in principal, to 
a concert in 2006 at the Freight House (and the Freight 
House has been reserved). During discussions last year 
the Sub-Committee observed that there would be merit in 
considering the possibilities for utilising the Rayleigh 
Mount in future year(s) and involvement by the Rayleigh 
Amateur Dramatic Society. 

Paul Warren 
Chief Executive 


